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SOUTHEAST ALASKA POWER AGENCY 

 
Regular Board Meeting 

 

(To be held Telephonically1) 
 
 
 

Please take notice that due to telephonic difficulties, 
effective March 30, 2020 GCI issued the following number 
to call in to the SEAPA Board Meeting to be held on March 
31, 2020 from 9 AM to 5 PM: 
 

1.866.585.3986 
(no code necessary) 

 
Do not use the call-in numbers stated on the SEAPA 
Agenda.   

 
1 Due to recommendations from the Center for Disease Control and its social distancing guidelines, this meeting of the 
Board of Directors of the Southeast Alaska Power Agency will be held electronically.   


